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Information/ Notification

Discontinuation of mr-PosEBR resist series

Dear valued customer,

We hereby notify you that micro resist technology GmbH will discontinue the mr-PosEBR resist
series by 01 January 2022.

The delivery of a crucial raw material is unfortunately no longer possible without restrictions.
Therefore, we can no longer guarantee manufacturability in the future.

Unfortunately, we cannot provide any other positive e-beam resists with exactly the same
lithographic and process characteristics as the discontinued mr-PosEBR. Instead, the negative
resist series ma-N 2400 and mr-EBL 6000 are available as alternatives.
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